
Hello Attorney General Donovan, 

Pursuant to Vermont Public Records Law, §315 et seq., I’m requesting a list of all cases, filed from Jan. 1, 

2013, to the present, in which the Office of the Attorney General is representing, or has represented, 

state employees, state departments or state agencies accused of: employment discrimination based on 

race or country of origin; or, workplace harassment, based on race or country of origin. 

Please notify me in advance if you expect to charge fees associated with your department’s response to 

this records request. If you expect a significant delay in fulfilling this request, please contact me with 

information about when I might expect copies, or the ability to inspect the requested records. And if you 

have any questions or concerns about this request, please don’t hesitate to call me at 734-3749. 

Thank you, 

Pete Hirschfeld 

Vermont Public Radio 

Montpelier, Vt. 05602 

(802) 734-3749 
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